
 

  

MONDAY, 
DECEMBER 

18   

Meatballs & 
Mashed Potatoes 
 

TUESDAY, 
DECEMBER 

19 

Chicken 
Gumbo 

 

WEDNESDAY, 
DECEMBER 

20   

Chinese 
Chicken Salad 

 

THURSDAY, 
DECEMBER 

21 

NO HOT LUNCH 
 

FRIDAY, 
DECEMBER 

22  

NO SCHOOL 
 

 

MONDAY, Jan. 8 – Black Bean Quesadillas 
 

 

TUESDAY, Jan. 9 – Meatball Subs 
 

 

Website: www.heritage-christian.org   For attendance: attendance@heritage-christian.org 

SCHOOL LUNCH _____________________________________________ 

____________________________________________________ 

December 18, 2023 

______________________________________ 

HCS Christmas Program A Success  

Hear the Bells Ringing! This year’s Pre-K-6th Grade 

Christmas program was a huge success. Students were 

amazing and we are so grateful for the many who helped 

put it on by bringing cookies, setting up the gym, cleaning 

up, and many other tasks. We are blessed by a family of 

servants. Thank you! Thank you students for your hours 

and hours of rehearsal! Thank you Mrs. Wielenga and Mrs. Sayre for your directing and 

accompanying. Here is the link to send to out of town family or in case they missed it. (We do 

apologize for losing content at the beginning of the performance.) 

http://www.heritage-christian.org/
file://///huey/Office/PI/23-24%20PI-Newsletter/attendance@heritage-christian.org
https://www.youtube.com/@hcsbozeman


________________________________________________________________ 

Merry Christmas to our HCS Family! 

The staff and faculty of HCS wish each of our families a wonderful 

Christ-centered Christmas!! We are grateful to all of you for your 

love and support this year. Thank you for the many, many ways 

you have shown your appreciation and support through gifts, 

donations of time and resources, and always being willing to 

jump in and be a part of the HCS life. We don’t take lightly the 

love you all show to us. Thank you. Merry Christmas and we 

hope your time with your family this season is a wonderful 

blessing to each of you. 

Please note we will dismiss for the Christmas Break this Thursday, December 21st at 11:30am. 

This will be prior to lunch and hot lunch will not be served this day. 

Merry Christmas from all of your HCS Staff!! 

________________________________________________________________ 

Basketball Season is Upon Us! 

UPCOMING HOME GAMES 

BASKETBALL 

- Tuesday, December 19th: 

  GVHS – JV Boys-4pm/Varsity Girls-5:30pm/Varsity Boys-7pm 

- Friday, January 12th: 

  Petra – JV Boys-5pm/Varsity Girls-6:30pm/Varsity Boys-8pm 

- Friday, January 19th: 

  YCHS – JV Boys-5pm/Varsity Girls-6:30pm/Varsity Boys-8pm 

- Saturday, January 20th: 

  Billings Christian – JV Boys-9am/Varsity Girls-10:30am/Varsity Boys-12pm 

- Friday, January 26th: 

  Foothills – JV Boys-5pm/Varsity Girls-6:30pm/Varsity Boys-8pm 

- Saturday, January 27th: 

  GFHS – JV Boys-9am/Varsity Girls-10:30am/Varsity Boys-12pm 

 

 

____________________________________________ 

Alumni Chapel 

Thank you to our incredible Alumni who came and participated and 

attended our Alumni Chapel this past Friday. It was great to see you 

all!! Thank you for taking time out to visit us! 



 

________________________________________________________________ 

  UPCOMING EVENTS 

- Thursday, Dec. 21st: Early Release at 11:30pm 

  - No Hot Lunch Served 

- Dec. 22nd- Jan. 7th: Christmas Break – No School 

- Friday, Jan. 12th: 3rd-6th Grades – Ski PE Bridger Bowl 

- Wednesday, Jan. 17th: School Board Meeting – 5pm 

- Friday, Jan. 19th: 1st and 3rd Grade – Ski PE Crosscut 

- Friday, Jan. 26th: 6th Grade – Ski PE Crosscut 

- Friday, Jan. 26th: All School Chapel 

   
___________________________________________________ 

Mark Your Calendar for Upcoming Ski PE Days 

BRIDGER BOWL 

Friday, January 12th: 3rd-6th Grades 

Friday, February 2nd: 5th-8th Grades 

Friday, February 9th: 9th-12th Grades 

Tuesday, February 27th: 7th-12th Grades 

Tuesday, March 5th: 3rd-4th Grades 

 

 
As with last year, parents will be asked to register through Bridger Bowl using their online 

registration. Instructions to Elementary Parents have been emailed. Let the office know if you need 

further assistance. Students who have a pre-existing account will need to use it to not duplicate! 

Thank you for your patience. 3rd and 4th Grade trip originally scheduled for December 14th has 

been rescheduled for March 5th. Please note this change. 

____________________________________________________________ 

• "Praise the Lord, all you nations! Worship him, all you 

peoples! Because God’s faithful love toward us is strong, 

the Lord’s faithfulness lasts forever! Praise the Lord!" 

- Psalm 117:1-2 

• "The Word became flesh and made his home among us. 

We have seen his glory, glory like that of a father’s only 

son, full of grace and truth”. - John 1:14 

• "Rejoice in the Lord always. I will say it again: Rejoice!" - Philippians 4:4 

• "Let the peace of Christ rule in your hearts, since as members of one body you were 

called to peace. And be thankful." - Colossians 3:15 

 

 

 

 

 

CROSSCUT 

Friday, January 19th: 1st and 3rd Grades  

Friday, January 26th: 6th Grade  

Wednesday, February 21st: 4th Grade  

Wednesday, March 6th: 2nd and 5th Grades  

 

 


